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The beginning of the year has gone relatively smoothly. So far, the newest one-to-one Chromebook deployment strategy seems to be working.
High school students can take their Chromebooks home, middle school students must return them to the assigned cart at the end of the day, and
elementary students have classroom sets. All middle and high school Chromebooks are labeled with the student's name. It was labor intensive to
set up initially, but so far we have had fewer missing or damaged Chromebooks.

Now that we have passed the major count dates for DPI (third Friday and October 1), and have upgraded Infinite Campus to the latest version, we
are working on setting up Infinite Campus for this year's round of state reporting. There is some setup work to be done before we start syncing
data, and that is ongoing. Then we will collaborate with staff to work out any data reporting errors. There is usually a "snapshot" date in
December that is our deadline for working out any problems with reporting.

Mike Peterson, elementary principal, has asked for security cameras to be installed on the playground. It would be a more complicated project
than installing them inside the school, but I have contacted the vendor that did the project for more information. I have also had requests for
additional outdoor cameras on some of our main doors, and for environmental sensors that also connect to the surveillance/door access system. I
will discuss these requests with the admin team and move forward as time permits.

We are moving forward with cyber security testing. We are just wrapping up a second phishing scam test using Infosec IQ, and most staff
members did not get caught. The ones who did will be contacted privately when the testing is complete, and I will give them some suggestions on
protecting themselves in the future. Another round of testing will occur soon, and this round will include short educational videos for people that
are tricked. We hope to continue improving our cyber security as we move forward.

Respectfully submitted,
Chris Plansky
IT Systems Administrator

This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Education in public for the purpose of conducting the School District's business and is not to be
considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the meeting as indicated in the agenda.



